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To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Expression of Support for: SB 927 and SB 929

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal information 
you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any personal information contained 
in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all 
major search engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo. 
 
Honorable Representatives and Staff, 
 
Please register my support for these bills which offer a means to encourage historic preservation in our state. Oregon is 
the only state in the nation which currently burdens public interest denying us the benefits of preservation of our past 
and historic resources through a requirement for Owner Consent for historic designation. 
I also support the aligned effort to enhance public support of historic preservation through owner tax incentives, like 
rebates. 
 
Thank you, 
Story Swett 
1221 SW 10th Avenue #806 
Portland, OR 97205 
 
  
 
 


